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Comments:

We support this proposal. As long time land owners at the base of the east side of the Crazies, we've
encouraged this process. Concessions have been made by both sides. The end result may not be perfect, but
consolidating private land and the forest service land makes sense. The trail is in beautiful country and is a circle
which make for great hiking, on forest service land.

We feel that through the collaborative process by both sides, this proposal will grant the public permanent access
to forest service land, while assuring us a reasonable way to make a living.

We applaud the forest service for moving forward with this proposal.



